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Harvard University Crossroads Emerging Leaders Program: Yahoo/Inbox

Deadline Extended

@ - Equal Opportunity Cell <osdeoc@gmail.com>

s  To: "principal@andc.du.ac.in”, Aditi Maha,
Gyantosh Kumar Jha, “bnc.kair@gmail.com”,
“pkbabbar@yahoo.co.in” and 52 more...

18 Sep at 10:33 am

s :
L &

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find enclosed the documents for wide circulation among students,
Thanking you,

With best and regards

yours sincerely

Prof. Anil K. Aneja & Dr. Bipin Kumar Tiwary
Officers on Special Duty, EOC
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[HARVARD UNIVERSITY] Crossroads Emerging Leaders Program: DEADLINE EXTENDED

From : The Lakshmi Mittal and Family South Asia Institute Wed, Sep 04, 2019 01:07 PM

<mittalinstitutedelhi@fas.harvard.edu> el attachment
Subject : [HARVARD UNIVERSITY] Crossroads Emerging Leaders
Program: DEADLINE EXTENDED For the Office of
To :vc@du.ac.in 0SV> €0 c—
De cw
Dear VC, Prof. Yogesh K Tyagi, L O

We are writing to inform you that the deadline to apply for the Crossroads Emerging Leaders
Program has been extended to September 30, 2019,

We request your support in reaching out to the most deserving candidates from economically
disadvantaged and diverse social backgrounds. We hope that you will ensure that they apply for
this life-changing career-development opportunity with Harvard University.

The Crossroads Emerging Leaders Program, a program inaugurated in 2017 as a joint effort
between the Harvard Business School Club of the GCC, HBS Professors Tarun Khanna and Karim
Lakhani, and The Lakshmi Mittal and Family South Asia Institute at Harvard University. We seek
your assistance in spreading the word about the program to your students at your esteemed
institution.

The Program is a prestigious and fully funded career development opportunity for students from
across the world, who are the first member of their family—or the first generation within their
family—to attend university and face challenges of financial and social circumstances. Following a
rigorous multi-stage evaluation process, exceptional students are selected from a diverse applicant
pool to take part in this unique educational experience. The ultimate aim of the Crossroads
Program is to create a diverse pipeline of future graduate students at leading universities, such as
Harvard, and future leaders from across an array of social-economic, racial and cultural
backgrounds. \

In 2020, the Crossroads Program expands to include more eligible countries and curated online
sessions that will culminate in the weeklong Dubai experience held at Dubai International Financial
Center's Academy. Leading Harvard faculty members will teach an extensive and multi-disciplinary
eOtcurriculum, that includes a combination of case studies, small discussion groups, discussion on
_ential career paths, and information on applying to Harvard.
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0 Location: Dubai
sb ~° e Cost: FREE (The program will cover the costs of international travel from select locations, board,

lodging, and class materials. Visa costs are the responsibility of selected candidates.)
A VaVé * Application deadline: September 30, 2019 at 11:59 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST)

12,i1f]1- Questions? Write to hucrossroads@gmail.com,

You can learn more at https:/,

We have also included a poster with all the information for ease of circulation amongst your
networks,



914,2019
Zimbra

P ol M by
w5, SOUTH ASIA INSTITUTE

RARVEEG U G

darch 31 — Apnl 5, 2020
ine: :Sapwx:u!m 30, 2019
e

t taossroads’

for your help with this.

Thank you in advance,

Warm Regards,
The Lakshmi Mittal and Family South

Asia Institute



